
Works notification
Shorncliffe station

Why?

Queensland Rail will undertake weekend works at Shorncliffe station during a 
planned track closure of the Shorncliffe line.
Works include the removal of the existing ticket office roof which contains 
asbestos. For the safety of our customers and community, there will be no services 
available at the station during this time. The carpark will also be closed to 
customers during this time.
Rail replacement buses will be operating on the Shorncliffe line from the first train 
Saturday 19 to the last train Sunday 20 October. Customers of the Shorncliffe line 
will be able to catch a rail replacement bus from the location shown in the map 
below.

When? From 6am to 5pm on Saturday 19 and Sunday 20 October.

Where? Shorncliffe station precinct including platforms and carpark.
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Weekend works

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work towards building you a better station. 

Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, please contact the project team on free call 1800 722 203 or 
email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au

http://queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
tel:+1800722203
mailto:mailto:stationsupgrade%40qr.com.au?subject=Shorncliffe%20station%20renewal%20project%20and%20accessibility%20upgrade

